
Sponsor 
Beach City Park Board 

Contract No. 004-053 
"Beach City Park Northside Playground" 

Submitted by Beach City Park Board 
Principal Investigator: Jennifer Erickson 

Directive: D 

PARTICIPANTS 

Subtotal Cash Cost Share 

North Dakota Industrial Commission 
Total Project Cost 

Project Deliverables: 

Cost Share 
$35,000 
$35,000 

$25,000 
$60,000 

Project Schedule - 12 months 
Contract Date - 3/2/2015 
Start Date - 3/2/2015 
Completion Date - 4/1/2016 

Status Report: June 15, 2015 ./ 
Status Report: September 15, 2015 
Final Report: March 1, 2016 August 4, 2015 ./ 

OBJECTIVE/STATEMENT OF WORK: 
The purpose of this project is purchase of playground equipment & landscaping to develop a park in 
Beach 

STATUS: 
The applicant had requested funding of $41,000. The amount awarded was $25,000. The contract has 
been executed. 

6/15/2015 - Status report has been received and posted on the website. It states: The playground 
structure installation is nearly complete. As of the date of this report concrete has been poured, except 
for one piece of the structure that didn't come with the rest of the shipment. Finishing touches will be 
done in the next few weeks. Since full funding was not awarded, we did attain some other grant 
monies from Golden Valley County, Harley Salzman American Legion Post No. 5, and the City of 
Dickinson to cover the cost of the equipment, tables, benches and garbage receptacles. A bridge 
connecting the 2 play structures and mature trees are still being planned dependent on other donations 
and/or grants we receive. 

8/4/2015 - Final report has been received and posted on the website along with a number of photos. It 
states: "The playground structure installation is complete and is being enjoyed by all. Almost any time 
of day there are children of all ages enjoying the new structures. Lunch is being eaten at the tables and 
parents are resting and watching. 

A bridge connecting the 2 play structures is still being planned. We were just awarded a grant through 
the Golden Valley Community Foundation to help us reach our goal of getting this finishing touch 
completed. 

We are working on deciding what type of trees we would like to complete the space and they will either 
be planted this fall or next spring, depending on the weather. At this point we will use Park Board funds 
for this project. 

This project is now completed and the contract file has been closed. 

Updated: August 7, 2015 


